
Invitation to Parents/Carers and Year 6 pupils

Dear Parent/Carer and Year 6 Pupil,

As a valued member of the catchment area for the Brookvale Groby Learning Campus, we are
delighted to invite you to attend our Open Evening for new students on Thursday 26 September
2024, between 5.00 - 8.00pm.

The evening is a wonderful celebration of the work of our students and staff. You will be able to
access one of our student guides for a more personal experience or wander around the campus at
your own leisure. Throughout the evening, some of our students will be delivering rolling
presentations about life on campus.

As an 11-19 school you will be able to get a flavour of our GCSE and A Level provision, so that you can
gain a clear insight into how we ensure progression throughout your child’s learning journey with us.

During the evening you can talk to our students, staff and leaders as well as find out about our rich
extra-curricular provision including music, performing arts and sport.

You are more than welcome to tour the campus if you wish. Tours will take place on Wednesday 11th
September from 9.30am - 10.45am and Tuesday 17th September from 9.30am - 10.45am.

A form can be found on our website to book in on the above sessions under the Year 6 VIP tab on the
right hand side.

We do hope that you will be able to join us for our Open Evening, and we look forward to welcoming
you.

Yours sincerely

Will Teece
Headteacher




